December 10, 1969

Mr. David Geller American Jewish Committee 165 East 56th Street New York, New York

Dear David:

The enclosed was given to me by Rabbi Jacob Goldberg. It looks like something motivated by good intentions, but I don't think Christian clerges are as effective with regard to Soviet Jewry as they are with regard to the State of Israel in general.

Nevertheless, it may be worthwhile asking around as to the feasibility of this project.

Cordially yours,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL/ek Enclosure